
Friday 3rd May 2019 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

SATs Week Monday 13th-Thursday 16h May 2019 

As you will be aware your child will be sitting their SATs in English and Maths very 
soon. 

Their timetable is as follows: 

All pupils will complete the tests in the mornings only. Afternoons will be their usual 
lessons. 

We want pupils to be able to do their very best and ‘shine!’ 
The following will help them feel relaxed and prepared for each day: 

• Making sure your child gets a good nights sleep from now 
• Ensuring they eat a healthy and nutritious breakfast each morning (Breakfast 

Club is available to all children from 8am each morning and is free of charge) 
• Making sure pupils arrive to school on time 

It is crucial children are in school, on time that week. If you have any problems with 
your child getting to school, please let us know as soon as possible. 

Thank you for all your support over the past few months in helping your child with 
their SATs preparation. All the Year 6 pupils have been working incredibly hard over 
the past few months and deserve much praise and encouragement! 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at school. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs C Garrett 
Deputy Headteacher

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Morning Grammar, 
Punctuation and 
Spelling test

English 
Reading test

Maths Paper 1 
(Arithmetic) 
Maths Paper 2 
(Reasoning)

Maths Paper 3 
(Reasoning)


